
From: Henry Schwalbenberg
To: Comments
Cc: Jim Buckley
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] RIN 3064-AF22
Date: Wednesday, April 08, 2020 10:58:33 AM

To Whom It May Concern:

I oppose this change and strongly support the comments being submitted by the University
Neighborhood Housing Program located in Bronx, NY.

Also please consider a postponement of consideration of the change due to the COVID crisis.

Sincerely,

Henry Schwalbenberg
-- 
Professor Henry Schwalbenberg
Director
Fordham | IPED
The Graduate Program in
International Political Economy and Development
Fordham University
Dealy Hall, Room E 517
Bronx, New York 10458
USA
Phone: 1.718.817.4064
Fax: 1.718. 817.4565
Email: schwalbenber@fordham.edu
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